
Dear Friends,

Can I tell you something? It is an honor and a privilege to chair the 
Advocate Good Shepherd Silver and Gold Friendship Gala to be held this 
October 8! 

This is important. This is the third year of our goal to raise the final $1 
million of the $25 million goal (our community’s leverage to share in the 
Advocate $240 million modernization project).

This is especially fun for me because I have been training for this proj-
ect since childhood! Where I grew up, students joined the local 4-H Club 
to develop qualities of good citizenship. All sorts of projects were offered 
to learn cooking, sewing, carpentry items, public speaking, and even rais-
ing farm animals. My favorites were photography and party planning.

Fast forward to today: It’s time for Photography and Party Planning! 
You are invited to join Paul and me and wonderful groups of people 

within Advocate Good Shepherd’s family and friends. We hope to have 
your support and see you there!

WHAT:
Advocate Good Shepherd Hospital
“Silver and Gold Friendship Gala” 
Barbara and Paul Hills, Chairs  

WHERE:
Arlington International Racecourse  

WHY:
To celebrate the end of the modernization campaign for 
Advocate Good Shepherd Hospital.

WHEN:
October 8, 2016, from 6 p.m. to midnight.  

ATTIRE:
Gentlemen wear Black Tie Optional
Ladies wear Silver and/or Gold Optional  

EPIC LIVE ENTERTAINMENT  
British Invasion by International Vocal Superstar Group 
“BLAKE” (New Age Beatles)  Visit:  www.blakeofficial.com

EMCEE AND AUCTIONEER
Emcee and Auctioneer Bret Baier, Fox News Channel’s
“Special Report” News Anchor   

ENJOY AN EPIC DJ AFTER PARTY 

EXPERIENCES:
Valet Parking 
“See and Be Seen” Press Photos and Hashtag Selfies 
Cocktails and Dinner 
High-end Wines Pull 
Auctions 
Door Prizes 
Raffles 
Dancing  

RSVP:
Sponsorship Table deadline is from now until
September 9, 2016. Get your names on the invitation list.  

CONTACT:
To secure your sponsorship, table, or tickets , please visit:   
www.advocategiving.org/shepgala  

For more information, email Sue Abderholden at:
sue.abderholden@advocatehealth.com
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